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Mr. Gary Schoener

Box 392 Mayo

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minn. 55455

—_ Dear Mr. Schoener:

Thank you for sending copies of your Minneapolis Star
articles on the Warren Commission. I also read the
Warren Commission Exhibits concerning Dr. Julio Fernandez
and Mrs. Margaret Hoover of Martinsburg, Pa.

The information concerning Dr. Fernandez is substantially
vhe same as my knowledge of him., I respected him for

his idealism and attempted to assist him in adjusting to
small-town life in Pennsylvania.

I am slightly acquainted with Mrs. Hoover and would
guestion the authenticity of any statements she would
make. In this instance, I place no credence in her
statement concerning the paper which she says she found,
then later lost.

The article which I wrote about Dr. Fernandez, as I
recall, contains no factual information beyond his

statement to the FBI. If you still want a copy of it,
I shall attempt to have it copied from the files of the

newspaper in Martinsburg.
Veiz/yruly yours,
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BIATR M. BICE
BMB:CLW Publisher



Box 392 Mayo Hospital

February 6, 1969

16801

Mr, Blair M, Bice
Pennsylvania Mirror

w4« 1015 Benner Pike
State College, Pa.
Dear Mr, Bice:

P.0. Box P10

From what I have been told you did a great
It is rare in

who is sufficiently concerned about
distrusted or stayed away frem
Your concern for them speaks highly of you.

Fernandezes adjust to life in Martinsburg.
Many others in Martinsburg

md?.b. ui
deal to help the
such small towns to find even one person
peopla to do so.
them, from what I have heard.

Thanks for your
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Sincerely yours,

BE4S5

Box 392 Mayo Hospital
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Gary Richard Schoener



